
BDIAP Bursary Report – Ghent Pathology 2025 
I had the privilege of attending the Ghent Pathology 2025 Conference, held from 24–26 June 
2025 at the ICC in Ghent, Belgium, as a recipient of the BDIAP bursary. This conference was 
a joint meeting of the British Division of the International Academy of Pathology (BDIAP), 
the Pathological Society of Great Britain and Ireland, and the Belgian Society of Pathology. 

Poster Presentation 
During the meeting, I had the opportunity to present my poster, which allowed me to share 
my work with leading experts in pathology, engage in discussions, and receive valuable 
feedback. Presenting at such a prestigious conference enhanced my communication skills 
and helped me gain insights for future research directions. 

Key Learnings and Benefits 
Attending Ghent Pathology 2025 provided me with exposure to cutting-edge developments 
in pathology, including updates on molecular diagnostics, digital pathology, and innovations 
in cancer research. The plenary sessions were highly informative, and I was able to connect 
with experienced pathologists and fellow trainees from across Europe. 
 
The experience has broadened my understanding of current research trends and best 
practices in diagnostic pathology, which I aim to incorporate into my clinical and research 
work. 
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